
Sandra Soto 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, April14, 2017 11:52 AM 
To: 
Subject: 

Angela Charles; Ashley Quick; Collin Roehner; Hong Wang; Sandra Soto 
FW: New Docket 170086-SU 

To be placed in Admin Correspondence. 

From: Shannon Hudson 
Sent: Friday, April14, 2017 11:35 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Marissa Friedrich 
Subject: RE: New Docket 170086-SU 

Correct. Thank you. You have a great weekend as well. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, April14, 2017 10:29 AM 
To: Shannon Hudson 
Cc: Marissa Friedrich 
Subject: New Docket 170086-SU 

Good morning, Shannon, 

This e-mail sen es as confirmation of our earlier conYersation regarding the prog mod for the new 
docket referenced aboYe. Per your request, we're changing the prog mod from B8 to A18. If you haYe 
any questions or concerns, let me know. 

If we don't speak again before, have a great weekend! 

Dorothy 
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